
RAY’S PUTTS 

 
 

Last week, Joan Wells from the Rotary Club of Padstow, 

representing DG Keith, provided us with information 

about the District Conference to be held 15 – 17 March 

2013 at Campbelltown. Joan distributed comprehensive 

information packs to members which contain details of 

conference packages as well as accommodation 

options. 

 

 

Our Club Service Director, Niall King, gave us a “Job 

Talk” and provided us with an insight into the world of 

Niall King. 

 

 

Wednesday 10 October 2012 

 

On 10 October our regular meeting place at Strathfield 

Golf Club is NOT available. As a result we have 

arranged to have a transfer meeting at: Tigers Sydney 

Markets Market Plaza Sydney Markets Shop 16 250-

318 Parramatta Rd, Homebush West.   This will be a 

casual meeting in the Chinese restaurant within the 

Tigers Club. Same time 6.15 for 6.30. 

 
 

 

President Ray 


